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March 22, 2021 
 
Dear Wildcat Parents, 
 
I am happy to announce we will be offering a three-week Summer Learning Program here at Copeland that will 
begin Monday, June 7, 2021. We will offer both face-to-face and virtual instruction. It is my hope that all 
students will join us as we provide fun and relevant learning experiences that will strengthen your child’s 
reading and mathematics skills.  
 
This program will provide breakfast, lunch, and transportation each day. All Copeland Elementary students in 
grades K-5 are eligible to attend the Wildcat Academy: Summer Edition 2021.  
 
Important details regarding the program are listed below: 
Dates: June 7th – June 24th, Monday - Thursday 
 

Times: 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
 

Where: Copeland Elementary 
 
The effects of COVID are far reaching and it is our desire to provide a summer learning program that will be fun 
and engaging that is focused on individual learning needs. 
 
If you are planning on your child/children participating in the Wildcat Academy: Summer Edition, please 
complete the Registration Form that accompanies this letter OR scan the QR code below to complete the form 
electronically. Please return this registration form (or complete online) to your child’s teacher as soon as 
possible, but no later than April 30, 2021 so we can effectively plan our program. 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding the Summer Learning Program here at Copeland, please call the school 
to speak with me or Ms. Parks. Or email me at TayloLa@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us . 
 
Thanks for ALL your support during this school year. I know by working together we can achieve great 
things here at Copeland!     #CopelandStrong 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Laurie Taylor, Principal  

mailto:TayloLa@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us

